
Parents, Families, Teachers, and Staff of Larchmont,  

Tomorrow, Wednesday November 25th is an asynchronous learning day and early release for students. 

Quarter 1 report cards will also be mailed out beginning tomorrow.  

Larchmont is closed from Wednesday, November 25th at 1:00 p.m. until Monday, November 30th at 9:00 

a.m. for the Thanksgiving break.  

Our Meal Distribution program will operate on different hours on Wednesday, the 25th. Meals will be 

available for pick up tomorrow from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.   

At this Thanksgiving season, I would like to take a moment to express how grateful I am to be associated 

with the families and part of the faculty here at Larchmont School.  As an administrator, I am thankful 

for students who cheerfully work hard to learn, parents who encourage them, and teachers who are 

dedicated and truly care about each child.  I am thankful for a PTA who do all they can to make 

Larchmont a great place to be.  I am truly grateful for the perseverance and grit shown by all our 

students, families, teachers and staff as we faced a challenging year.  Thank you for your help, support, 

understanding, and grace each day. There is no other place I would rather be as 

#LeopardsStickTogether.    

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving, be well, and stay safe.  

 

 


